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18

th
 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Hunter’s Bar Junior School 4th Annual Sports Presentation Evening 

Wednesday 18
th

 July 2018 

You are invited to attend our fourth annual Hunter’s Bar Sports Presentation Evening.  

We have listened to feedback from parents and children and whilst last year was such a fantastic 

event, I am sure that this year will be even bigger and better. 

We would like to invite you to arrive from 6.00pm for a 6.30pm start at Abbeydale Sports Club, 

Abbeydale Rd, Sheffield, S17 3LJ.  The evening will finish around 9.00pm.   

It is our intention to recognise the efforts and achievements of as many of our pupils as possible.  

Certificates and awards will be presented to individuals who have represented the school this year in 

various sporting competitions.  The evening will culminate with several special awards presented to 

individuals and teams who have demonstrated an outstanding contribution or achievement.  We are 

also planning to have a special sporting guest lined up to attend the evening. 

We have listened to parents’ feedback and as such have included catering at the event this year.  

This is reflected in the cost of the evening as tickets will be priced at £7.00 per person. A ticket will 

be required for each adult and child attending to cover the expense of the venue, trophies and 

catering. 

As we would like to make this an extra special occasion,  we ask that pupils attend in smart attire. 

We believe this is an excellent way to round off a superb year of school sport, highlighting the 

outstanding commitment and progress made by individuals and teams in school sport and physical 

education at Hunter’s Bar Junior School. 

If you would like to attend the Sports Presentation Evening, please return the completed slip 

below to the school office and make a payment of £7.00 per ticket via sQuid, no later than 

Monday 9th July, 2018. 

Please note: This evening has been organised largely by our School Sports Organising Crew 

and it would be extremely supportive of their efforts if you could attend this event.  Please feel 

free to bring other family members to, what I am sure will be, a fantastic celebration. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Ryan 

Subject Leader for Physical Education, Sport and Physical Activity 
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Please Return Slips to the school office by Monday 9
th

 July 2018 

Hunter’s Bar Junior School Sports Presentation Evening at Abbeydale Sports Club on 

Wednesday 18
th

 July 2018 

 

Name of Pupil …………………………………… Class …………………….... 

I have purchased _______ (number of tickets) at a total cost of £________ for the Hunter’s Bar 

Sports Presentation Evening on Wednesday 18
th
 July 2017. 

I have made my payment via sQuid for the total amount. 

N.B. Tickets will be sent home prior to the event. 

My child will be supervised at the event by ____________________________________ 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer Date ……………………… 

 


